Brendo prepares for Mt. Buller Sprint

{mosimage} Brendan Reeves is preparing for a busy couple of weeks of rallying. His next
event will be the tarmac Mt. Buller Sprint, to be held from November 3 - 5, in which he will drive
his new Subaru Impreza WRX STi.

The three day event has attracted 99 entries, and involves a total of ten stages, each a 16.1km
run on the awesome Mt. Buller Tourist Road between Mirimbah and Mt. Buller.

It will be Brendo's first outing at Mt. Buller and follows his successful 2nd outright at Rallye
Burnie in September.




